British-Irish Intergovernmental
Conference Joint Communiqué

Today the Secretary of State for Northern Ireland, Hilary Benn MP, and the
Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State, Fleur Anderson MP, attended the
British-Irish Intergovernmental Conference in Dublin.


http://www.government-world.com/british-irish-intergovernmental-conference-joint-communique/
http://www.government-world.com/british-irish-intergovernmental-conference-joint-communique/

